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AWARENESS SESSION ON ABROAD EDUCATION 

On 17th November 2023, Global Tress Overseas Education Consultancy organized an awareness 

session on abroad education, aiming to provide valuable information to aspiring students. The 

session covered various aspects, including government schemes and scholarships, exam 

requirements for pursuing master's abroad, and the visa application processes. 

Highlights of the Awareness Session: 

Government Schemes and Scholarships by Mr. Prakash: 

Mr. Prakash, a representative from Global Tress Overseas Education Consultancy, delivered an 

insightful presentation on government schemes and scholarships available for students aspiring to 

pursue education abroad. 

He elaborated on the different programs initiated by governments worldwide to support 

international students financially. 

Mr. Prakash provided detailed information on eligibility criteria, application procedures, and the 

benefits associated with these schemes. 

Exam Requirements for Master's Abroad by Ms. Navya: 

Ms. Navya, another representative from the consultancy, discussed the various exams required to 

qualify for master's programs abroad. 

She highlighted popular exams such as GRE, GMAT, TOEFL, and IELTS, providing an overview 

of each exam's structure, scoring, and relevance to different academic fields. 

Ms. Navya shared tips and strategies for exam preparation, emphasizing the importance of thorough 

planning and timely registration. 

Visa Processes by Mr. Abdul and Ms. Surekha: 

Mr. Abdul and Ms. Surekha guided attendees through the intricacies of the visa application 

processes for studying abroad. 

They explained the necessary documentation, visa categories, and steps involved in the application 

process. 



Both speakers addressed common challenges students might face during the visa application 

process and offered practical solutions. 

Conclusion: 

The awareness session conducted by Global Tress Overseas Education Consultancy on 17th 

November 2023 provided attendees with comprehensive insights into the critical aspects of 

pursuing education abroad. The speakers, Mr. Prakash, Ms. Navya, Mr. Abdul, and Ms. Surekha, 

collectively contributed to creating an informative and interactive session. The consultancy's 

commitment to guiding students through the entire process, from scholarships to visa applications, 

was evident in the thoroughness of the presentations. 

This event successfully equipped participants with valuable knowledge and resources, empowering 

them to make informed decisions about their education abroad. The consultancy's efforts in 

organizing such sessions contribute significantly to facilitating a smoother transition for students 

seeking international education opportunities. 
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